
Year 1 Newsletter                                                              6th October 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

On Thursday 19th October we will be holding a year 1 reading and phonics 

meeting at 2:30pm. This is open for all year 1 parents. We hope to see you in 

attendance. 

Our Learning for the following week: 

Science: We will be exploring malleable materials and what we can make using 

them. 

R.E: We will be continuing our topic Belonging focusing on Baptisms. If you have 

any photos for your children’s baptism, please send them in for the children to 

share with the class. 

English: Our core text for the week is The Gingerbread Man. We will be writing 

instructions on how to make gingerbread. 

Maths: This week we are learning the number bonds to 7 and will be subtracting 

1-digit numbers. We will also be reading and writing numbers to 10 in numerals 

and words. 

D&T: We will be making and decorating gingerbread men with the children. The 

children will be bringing their gingerbread men home once they are decorated. 

PE: Year 1 PE days are currently Wednesday and Friday. Please ensure that the 

children come to school in their school uniform. We will get changed in class 

ready for our PE lessons. Please name all items clearly to ensure we can return 

uniform that has been misplaced. 

Please ensure all uniform, book bags, PE bags, lunchboxes and water bottles are 

clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Just a gentle reminder that if you have anything to discuss with the class 

teacher, please make an appointment through the school office.  

Thank you! 

The Year 1 Team 

 



This week we have sent home a reading home learning sheet with the 

sound ay - may I play. The sheet contains ‘green words’ with the 

sound and ‘alien words’. Alien words are used to practice blending 

various sounds. 

This is for you to practice at home with your child.  

 


